
 

 

AG/LL 19/02/18 
Year 5 Residential Trip to Osmington 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are really excited as Osmington is rapidly approaching!  
 
We would like to invite you to join us on Wednesday 14th March 2018 at 3.30pm in Pluto 
classroom for a short information meeting when we can share our experiences from last year 
and answer any questions or concerns you may have. 
 
We will be talking with the children in school about the trip, so children will not need to attend 
this meeting but Neptune class will be available for them to sit in supervised for the duration 
of the meeting.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Miss Gibaud 
Group Leader 

 


